
NOW through April 8th
5K Run and 1 Mile Walk Registration

Our annual 5K run and 1 Mile Walk for charity returns Saturday, April
13th. Registration is now open! A limited number of extra t-shirts were

ordered so register NOW - deadline to register is April 8th.

THIS WEEK
Falcons Fight Hunger: Support Kilmer Middle School Food

Pantry

Our annual 5K run and 1 Mile Walk for charity returns Saturday,
April 13th.

This year we will be raising money to support the Kilmer Middle
School Food Pantry to fight food insecurity in our own community.

We will be collecting donations for Power Packs, which students will have the opportunity to
assemble at the event. To donate to our service learning project, click here.

Saturday, April 13
Volunteers Needed

In order for our 5k Run and 1 Mile Walk to be a success we need a large
number of volunteers to support this event. Please consider volunteering.

To volunteer during the race, click here.

Volunteer hours will be given to high school students who sign up to volunteer. If you are
signing up a high school student, please be sure to indicate this in the comments section. Not

all jobs can be completed by students so we do still need adults to volunteer as well.

https://runsignup.com/Race/VA/Vienna/WestbriarElementary5k
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ABAF23A5FB6-47541524-service
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ABAF23A5FB6-47540174-volunteers


TODAY: Wednesday April 3rd @ 7PM
Monthly PTA Meeting

Please join us for our April PTA Meeting. As announced, all
PTA meetings will be conducted on Zoom this year. Please
join us using the link below. If a passcode is requested,

Please use wespta.

Click Here to Join

THIS WEEK: Thursday, April 4th
Enrichment Registration NOW OPEN

Spring enrichment registration closes THIS THURSDAY. No late
registrations will be accepted. A full list of our offerings as well

as the link to register can be found on the PTA website.

THIS WEEK: Saturday, April 6th
Community Garden Rebuild

Please join the Green Team, Cub Scouts, and Westbriar PTA to help
rebuild our school community garden. We will be at the school from
9am to 12pm ripping out the old beds, building new beds, making

garden signs, and planting seeds.

Thursday, April 11th
Dining for Dollars - Midnight Treats

Visit Midnight Treats between 1pm and 11pm, mention
Westbriar PTA, and 25% of your order will be donated to

Westbriar Elementary School.

Friday, April 12th
Westbriar Penny Wars

Thank you to all our families for supporting Penny Wars!
We raised $2,938.48 for our school. Fifth Grade won with
the most points and will earn extra recess. The whole
school earned a PJ day, which will be Friday, April 12th!

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=0wy%2bKt7BNsmUy1ZS9yGlCr3nUchOCWebfdBtNVpywwqtHy1pj031d7a2XDZN7Qg9DEoGaIR4jImgk0a2aWXJWBKbVdytwcwDguaOA1Y%2brXc%3d
https://www.westbriarpta.org/enrichment


Week of April 15th
Stock the Staff Room - Kindergarten

Show your appreciation by sending in individually wrapped treats
(i.e., granola bars, chips, baked goods, fruit, trail mix, drinks, etc.).

Items can be dropped off in the front office. Sign up here.

Thursday, April 18,2024
Science Fair

Westbriar's annual Science Fair will be Thursday April 18th. For more
information and to register, visit our website.

Saturday, May 4th, 2024
Chess Tournament

We will be hosting our first Chess Tournament at Westbriar Elementary
School in partnership with GM Chess Prep. Open to all students K-12

Grade. For more information, visit the registration page.

Week of May 6th
Staff Appreciation Week

Staff Appreciation Week is May 6th through 10th.
Our theme this year is “Hollywood: Thanks for Being the Star That You Are”. More details will
be available in early April regarding the PTAs plans to celebrate our AMAZING staff! Please

consider signing up to donate a gift card for our staff.

Ongoing
2024-2025 Sprout School Supply Boxes

Orders for our 2024-2025 Sprout School Supply Boxes
opens this week. More information can be found on our

website. Make back to school shopping easy and help us raise money for our school.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0F4EABA828A2F49-48181896-stock
https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=SDrPH1IUCeITJTKVNbYoLkG7PDTssQloTuIhP4pT75%2bVkSqRJaKptCj8ayHfSIjvEzxDXKdBJ%2bYHnAg%2bNpgkLkF9feMkCw2L3OkabiTmxFo%3d
https://www.rashadbabaev.com/upcoming-tournaments/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4EAFA92EA2F49-gift#/


Volunteers Needed

We are looking for a volunteer to serve as our Kindergarten rep
to organize playdates for our incoming kinder class over the

summer.

We are looking for someone to join our PTA Board next year as
secretary.

Email Morgan at wesptaprez@gmail.com if you are interested in volunteering for any of these
positions.

Ongoing
Student Directory

The student directory can be accessed online via
AtoZ Connect.

Ongoing
FCPS Cares - Staff Kudos

Our amazing teachers and staff are what make Westbriar the
wonderful school that it is. Help us celebrate and recognize
their hard work and dedication to our students by submitting

a FCPS Cares message here. It only takes 2 minutes to write a note and is shared with the
staff member and our administration team.

2023-2024 Spiritwear
Time to stock up on your Westbriar Spiritwear! Our store is open with weekly

deals. Check out our store online.

Visit our website at https://www.westbriarpta.org

https://www.westbriarpta.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=FA4Ueu4Ft1LxkrVW%2bxQ5%2bpyf3EFTN9lhruqfgIzIm6bsD5d7KH9ngnn6lfeoeL2FrzsedCfHCT81vFmYVmgr4iBN9vbAEnfj0Tzs5GdySLc%3d
https://www.fcps.edu/careers/recognition-programs/fcps-cares-program
http://www.westbriarspiritwear.com/
https://www.westbriarpta.org/

